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IESO Engagement
August 12, 2020 7:55 AM
IESO Engagement
Expanding Participation in Operating Reserve and Energy Update 

Good morning, 

Following our last webinar for the Expanding Participation in Operating Reserve and Energy (EPOR‐E) 
stakeholder engagement on May 21, we wanted to provide stakeholders with an update on the status of this 
engagement. 

The IESO has been working to finalize the draft Phase 1 Memo that will summarize the IESO participation 
requirements for the energy and OR markets. By mid August, the IESO will post the Memo to the EPOR‐E 
engagement webpage for stakeholder review and feedback. In addition to the Phase 1 Memo, the IESO will 
post responses to stakeholder feedback received following the April 2 Market Development Advisory Group 
(MDAG) webinar to the engagement webpage. 

Following the posting of these documents, the IESO anticipates scheduling the next webinar as part of the 
September engagement days (September 28‐30). The agenda for this webinar will include review of 
stakeholder feedback on the Phase 1 memo and the beginning of Phase 2 which will discuss development of 
options for enabling greater resource participation in the energy and OR markets. 

We look forward to these upcoming engagement activities with stakeholders. 

Regards, 

Dale Fitzgerald 
IESO Engagement 
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